
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Investor Alert – Westminister Financial Ltd 

Further to  the Communiqué of the Financial Services Commission (“the FSC”) dated 5 July 

2013, the FSC wishes to bring to the attention of the public that the investigation on 

Westminister Financial Ltd (the “Company”) is still on-going.  

The Company has been directed not to accept new investors.  

Should any member of the public be approached to invest in the Company, please contact 

the FSC straight away. 

The public is reminded that it should always exercise caution if referred to companies 

offering investment products via intermediaries/agents. A list of duly licensed entities is 

provided on the website of the FSC (www.fscmauritius.org). 

The FSC is making an appeal to the members of the public to use extreme wariness in 

this festive season either for investment or for any other financial activities. 
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